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WORSHIP  
Next week’s worship will consider the importance of saying ‘thank you’.  
 
We will also welcome Reverend Chris Dakin and Reverend Armstrong to share our 
theme. 
 
 

CELEBRATION UPCOMING EVENTS 

Happy Birthday to: 
 
Gabbie, Amelia, Sofia and Ralph 
who had birthdays this week! 
 
 

Click here to view our upcoming events. 
Events at a glance: 
 

• KS2 Panto Visit: 30th November 

• Sport for Champions athlete visit: 
2nd December 

• Parent Information Session: 6th 
December 

• Christmas Film Night: 7th 
December 

• Christingle Morning: 8th December 

• Church Services: 13th December 

• Bradbury Centre visit: 14th 
December 

• End of term: 16th December 
Click here to view our term dates. 
 

REMINDERS 

& NOTICES 

Click here to view what our students 
have been up to recently. 
 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Today we had our Christmas Advent Service and Christmas Fair – I will report on this next week as Newsletters are 
written on Thursdays! 
 
Thank you for your kind donations for Children in Need. We sent off £58.60 from school and I’m sure many of you made 
your own donations on the day. The children took spent some time reflecting in classes about the work of Children in Need 
and how important it is to show love and fellowship to those who need it. 
 
At this time of year, it is common for illnesses to increase so we need to do all we can to keep it at bay. A reminder to all of 
us to maintain rigorous hygiene practices, like we did during Covid, is not a bad thing. Attendance at school is so very 
important, but if your child is too unwell to come to school, please can you ensure you phone in every day of the absence. 
To protect us all against flu this year, please can you complete and return the flu immunisation form sent this week. 
 
Next week, Kingfisher and Owl classes will have their Christmas treat – a visit to the pantomime. We also have                               
our Athlete workshops on Friday, which have proved to be a lot of fun in previous years. 
 
Have a restful weekend!                                                                                          

                                                                                                                                   
                                                                                                                                

 
Helen Reynolds 

Headteacher 

Friday, 25th November 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinUpcomingEvents
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates
http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinNews

